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LADIES AUXILIARY

DELAWARE VOLUNTEER FIREFIGHTER’S ASSOCIATION

Dear Auxiliary President:

The Ladies Auxiliary of the Delaware Volunteer Firefighter’s Association would like to recognize those members of our association who have obtained 50 years of active service.  These members will be recognized at the Opening Ceremonies of our Annual Conference to be held on Thursday, September 17, 2024.  Each will receive an appropriate certificate of recognition.  However, if you have a member who has already received a 50-year award, please do not submit her/his name again.  There will be only one certificate awarded to a member once she/he reaches 50 years of service.  

Please complete the form below and return no later than July 15, 2024 to:

New Castle County


Kent County



Sussex County
Mary Alice Maichle


*Sandy Robinson, chair

Bobbi Albright
11 Blount Road
  

101 W. South Street


4750 Cedar Neck Road 

New Castle, DE 19720
           
Smyrna, DE 19977                        
Milford, DE 19963



mjac28@aol.com 


sandyrob44@verizon.net

Bobbi_albright@yahoo.com
____________________________________________________________________________________
NAME OF AUXILIARY_______________________________________________________________



      Name of Member





Name of Member         

_____________________________________        

___________________________________


_____________________________________        

___________________________________


_____________________________________        

___________________________________


_____________________________________        

___________________________________


We have no members with 50 years of service- Please place a check mark here and return: _____
